
 

 
 
 
 

Year 4 Newsletter  
Week ending 23.10.20 

Below is some useful information you will need. 
If you have any further queries or messages please email your child’s class teacher. 

4AW – Miss Wells – aw475@coppice.worcs.sch.uk 
4MW – Miss Whiteley – mw182@coppice.worcs.sch.uk  

4J - Miss Johnson – rj332@coppice.worcs.sch.uk  
 
 

 

Hello, 
 
Christmas Card Competition:  

We're getting closer to Christmas 😁 (sorry for mentioning it!).We have been invited to join 
Sajid Javid's annual Christmas Card competition again this year. The poster is attached to 
this newsletter with the rules and a couple of examples. 
 
The closing date for all entries is Friday 6th November. Please give all entries to your child’s 
class teacher clearly marked with their first name and initial, school name, age and class on 
the back. 
 
Home Learning Site: the home learning site is up and running for any children who are self-
isolating at home. If your child is ill, there is no expectation that they complete the work 
online.  
 
Homework: We will not be setting any homework over the half term. Children can use this 
time to catch up on any incomplete homework or, if they wish, to play some times tables games 
or go on TTRS. 
  
Poppies:  
Thank you for all the donations to the Royal British Legion. We raised a massive £78 in 
Year 4!! 
 

Have a lovely half-term,  
 

Miss Wells, Miss Whiteley, Miss Johnson 
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